
 

 

 
 

Friday 12th December 2022 
 
Present 
Radhika Thiagarajan, Vice President Communities (RT) 
Muneer Hussain, Vice President Science & Engineering (MH) 
Jojo Croft, Vice President Welfare (JH) 
Charlie Sellar, Vice President Barts and The London (CS)  
Adi Sawalha, President (AS) 
 
In attendance: 
Alvin Ramsamy, Deputy Chief Executive Officer (AR) 
Charlotte Kendrick, Deputy Managing Director (CK) 
 
Apologies 
Saynab Shariff, Vice President Humanities & Social Sciences (SS) 
 
Notes of the meeting  
 

 Notes Actions 

1 

Charlie 
Board of Trustees – Due to Adi being sick chaired the QMSU Board of Trustees meeting on 
Thursday evening, where the motions from the Annual Members Meeting and Student Council 
were discussed. 

Alumni - Attended the Barts and The London Alumni Association AGM, where a new President 
and committee were appointed, and issues pertaining to the wider Barts and The London sphere 
were discussed. 

Student Council – attended and passed a motion allowing for a restructure of the BLSA, to include 
greater representation for the Postgraduate-heavy institutes within BL, and for easier operation of 
the central BLSA team. Also passed a motion mandating the Executive Officers to send a letter to 
Council outlining the students' opinion on BL Branding (pending approval at BLSA Board) 

 

 

2 

Jojo 
ECs - Created a presentation to engage stakeholders in my project and the policy about 
extenuating circumstances. Presented it to the Head of the Disability & Dyslexia Service to get his 
feedback, advice and support before I take it to more formal meetings. 

Food Banks - Spoke to another Students’ Union who have recently set up a food bank and used 
some of that information to take some steps forward in creating something similar at QMSU.  

Study Well - Put in all the orders for the things needed for the Study Well period, including items 
for giveaways, events and gather feedback. 

 

 

3 

Radhika 
Student Council – attended to pass motions in support of QM Nightline, using Liberation funds to 
allow funding food for students, to support international reps in their international tuition fees 
motion. 

Sanitary Dispensers - Met with estates to identify key loos around campus where sanitary 
dispensers need to be installed. 

Employment - Met with Graduate Attributes team at QMUL to discuss employment strategy 
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2  
 

Post Grad - Met with doctoral college to discuss ways of working together as well as ways in 
which the SU can engage PGRs, support that PGRs need from the university etc. 

 

4 

Muneer 
Assessment - Attended the Maths SSLC last week with course reps and the school of maths to 
raise concerns around on campus assessment. Following that, the School has moved year 2 
January exams that were set to be in person online. 

Post Grads - Some of the Sabbs met with the VP Research and Innovation to discuss how the 
Students’ Union could support Postgraduate Research students. 

Timetabling - Met with BL Clinical Rep to discuss timetabling issues for SMD students around 
Friday Prayer. 

 

 

5 
Adi 
 
Was off sick most of the week with Covid but attended Board of Trustees, but did not chair.  

 

 
To find out more about any of the above contact a member of the Executive Committee - 
www.qmsu.org/reps/exec 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.qmsu.org/reps/exec

